

The Desert Quail Tolers





MAY PROJECT Patriotic Owl Yard Sign Tuesday, May 23, 2017

Judy Coates, teacher, has outdone herself one more time with this whimsical Patriotic Owl yard sign. This is her very own creation and one in a series of signs she's designed. Judy is no stranger to DQT, teaching many classes at our chapter meetings throughout the years. She owns her own store, O'Flanary's Emporium, in Redlands that is full of gifts and decorative painting supplies. Classes are also offered throughout the year.



Sign ups for this project will be accepted through May 15, 2017. The following people have signed up as of May 2, 2017: Becky Bolding, Betty Busby, Judy Craik, Rose Gardner, Shirley Golding, Jane Haggard, Marilyn Hinman, Linda Howard, Cathy (Duke) Immel, Nancy Justice, Annette Lamarre, Paula Maldonado, Janet Mitchell, Judy Mountjoy, Michelle Murray, Helga Mycroft, Donna Nelson, Dorothy Patton, Karen Paul, Debbie Ragains, Jerilyn Sosso Rossi, Nancy Schatz, Catherine Schinhofen, Rosanne Scholey, JoAnn Stanton, Kim Latham Tamiazzo, Barbara Underwood, Diana Van Riel, and Carol Whitton.

If you would like to join us to paint at the meeting and are not listed above, please contact Diana Van Riel, Co-1st Vice President, via email dees55@verizon.net or phone 760-240-0068.

Paint – Black, Bleached Sand, Dark Chocolate, Deep Midnight Blue, Espresso, Khaki Tan, Marigold, Tuscan Red, and White

Brushes - 3/4" stencil brush or 1" chip brush, #6 flat with a good chisel edge

Supplies - Regular painting supplies, identi pen, sander

REMINDER: The cost of this project is \$10.00. If you have signed up and are unable to attend, please contact Diana Van Riel (email dees55@verizon.net; phone 760-240-0068) or Carol Whitton (email whit4kids@aol.com; phone 760-954-6533). You will still be responsible to pay for the project unless we are able to sell it at the meeting.

POTLUCK THEME: "Love of Spring" - Bring your favorite dish to share.